
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 21st April 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Cash for Clobber – ‘Spring Clean’ 

 

Cash for Clobber will be taking place next Friday 

28th April. Please gather up any old/unused clothes 

and bring them to school in a black bag on Friday 

28th April.  Bringing in your unused clothes (adults 

and children’s clothes) will help raise funds for our 

school.   

 

Unfortunately, we can only accept the bags 

on Friday the 28th April but the blue bin inside our 

school gates is there all year round. We would be 

very grateful for all donations received. 

 

2. School Entrance and Car Park. 

 

Please remember that no pupils or families should be entering the school playground 

before 8:45am. Everyone should wait behind the blue sign outside the reception door of 

school. Also, please do not walk through the staff car park as there are often cars moving 

around with limited visibility. We are just keeping everyone safe. Thank you! 

 

3. Industrial Action – Teaching Staff 

 

Due to Industrial Action taking place on Wednesday 26th April, school will be closed to all 

pupils. School will reopen as normal on Thursday 27th April. 

 

4. Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 

 

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors’ second Feel Good Friday will be a ‘No Friday Test’ day on 

Friday 28th April.  This series of ‘Feel Good Fridays’ is part of our agreed actions to help 

achieve the ‘Diana Award’s Well-Being Badge’ for our school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘First, think. Second, dream. Third, believe and finally, dare.’ Walt 

Disney 



 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

• Friday 28th April: Cash for Clobber Day 

 

• Monday 1st May: May Day Holiday – school closed  

 

• Friday 5th May: Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

 

• Monday 8th May: Coronation of King Charles III - school closed  

 

• Thursday 18th May: 2023 Local Council Elections – school closed  

 

• Friday 26th May: Sports Day  

 

• Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 

 

• Tuesday 30th May: School closed for Staff Development Day 

 

• Wednesday 31st May – Friday 2nd June: P7 Residential trip to Castlewellan Castle 


